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12. TOWN CENTRES OFFICER POST AND THE FUTURE MANAGEMENT OF 
TOWN CENTRES

Decision:

(1) That the Town Centre Officer (TCO) post not be continued for a further 
temporary period until April 2012;

(2) That an existing District Development Fund underspend within the Planning & 
Economic Development Directorate in the sum of £25,410 be offered as a revenue 
saving in 2011/12; and

(3) That the option of creating a Social Enterprise for the future operation of the 
six Town Centres within the District be investigated as part of a review of Town 
Centre Management.


